June 26, 1998

Paul Little Councilmember District 2 City of Pasadena 175 N. Garfield Ave. Pasadena, CA 91101

0 : 7 26 m

- - ROYAM -

Dear Paul,

It is with regret that I must submit my resignation from the Code Enforcement Commission, effective immediately. We will be moving out of state in the middle of July.

I thank you for the opportunity to serve on the Commission and hope that I have been of service to the community.

Sincerely,

Chris Calvert

cc: Code Enforcement Commission

District 2